
Addendum 1 
 

City of Canton, Ohio 
Purchasing Department 

218 Cleveland Ave. SW, 4th floor 
Canton, Ohio 44702 

 
Design of Belden Ave NE Bridge Replacement Project, GP1375, PID 118891 
Item/Project 
 
Engineering Department 
Responsible Department 
 
Wednesday, April 19th, 2023 at 4:00 PM local time 
Proposals Due By 
 
 

Proposal Submitted By: 
 
 
Company Name  
 
 
 
Street Address 
 
 
 
City                   State         Zip 
 
 
 
Contact Person                   Phone No.              Email Address 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Question: 
On page 3, under the “Requirements for Qualifications for Professional Engineering Services, 
Selection Process” section, A.2. mentions “except as noted in the Project Approach (Item B.3 
below).”  
 
Item B.5. doesn’t say anything about a project approach. It talks about sub-consultants. 
 
 Is a project approach required for this RFP? 
 
 
Answer: 
A project approach is not required in the Letters of Interest. 
 
On the RFQ, page 3, under the “Requirements for Qualifications for Professional Engineering 
Services, Selection Process” section, A.2.; remove the following phrase: 
“except as noted in the Project Approach (Item B.5 below)” 
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